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I am in general agreeance with the guidelines outlined in option 3. Although it is the most 
stringent for change I feel the changes are prudent and necessary.  
Particularly stronger emphasis and regulation needs to be placed on cosmetic procedures as 
still being medical and with that comes scrutiny in patient care and management. It is 
important that consultations and treatment plans need to be physically face to face by a 
registered medical practitioner who has undertake further training in cosmetic procedures 
Regards 
Dr Jane Shanahan 
MED0001184736 
 




